
SubmiSSionS invited
Council has prepared a draft Budget for the 2021/22 financial 
year and now invites community comment.  Any person may 
make a written submission on the draft Budget. After considering 
submissions, Council will formally adopt the Budget at a Special 
Council Meeting on Tuesday, 15 June 2021.

dinner Plain Special Rate 2021/22

Council is proposing to declare a Special Rate (the “Dinner Plain 
Special Rate”) for the twelve-month period 1/7/2021 to 30/6/2022. 
The purpose of the Special Rate is to offset the cost of services 
of special benefit to those who own Commercial / Industrial land 
within the Dinner Plain Village. The basis of calculation of the 
Dinner Plain Special Rate will be 43% of the general rate. 

Any person may make a written submission on the proposed 
Special Rate. 

After considering submissions, Council will declare the special rate 
at a Special Council meeting on Tuesday 15 June 2021.

making a Submission

Copies of the draft Budget and proposed Dinner Plain Special 
Rate declaration are available on Council’s website at  
www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au/onexhibition.  Hard copies may be 
requested at Council’s Bright office and Libraries in Mount Beauty 
and Myrtleford.

Written submissions must be received by 3pm thursday, 13 may 
2021 by mail to:  Submissions, Alpine Shire Council, PO Box 139, 
Bright 3741; email to submissions@alpineshire.vic.gov.au;  
or online at www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au/onexhibition. 

All submissions will be considered in accordance with s223 of the 
Local Government Act 1989.  Any person making a submission 
may request that they or their representative appear in person 
in support of their submission, before a committee of Council.  
The request to be heard must be clearly specified in the written 
submission. Council will hear submissions on tuesday 25 may 2021 
at a time to be determined. Council will contact those wishing to 
be heard to confirm the date and the time along with arrangements 
for presenting to Council.  

For more information contact Dena Vlekkert, Manager Corporate 
on 03 5755 0555.

Revenue and Rating Plan
Council has prepared a draft Revenue and Rating Plan, as required 
by the Local Government Act 2020.  The purpose of the Plan is to 
determine the most appropriate and affordable revenue and rating 
approach for Alpine Shire Council.  Any person may make a written 
submission on the Plan.  After considering submissions, Council will 
adopt the Revenue and Rating Plan at a Special Council meeting on 
Tuesday 15 June 2021.

Copies of the draft Revenue and Rating Plan are available on 
Council’s website at www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au/onexhibition.  Hard 
copies may be requested at Council’s Bright office and Libraries in 
Mount Beauty and Myrtleford.

Written submissions must be received by 3pm thursday, 13 may 
2021 by mail to:  Submissions, Alpine Shire Council, PO Box 139, 
Bright 3741; email to submissions@alpineshire.vic.gov.au; or online 
at www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au/onexhibition.  

For more information contact Dena Vlekkert, Manager Corporate 
on 03 5755 0555.

RequeSt foR exPReSSionS of inteReSt
Future use of approx 603 sq. metres of land forming part of the 
land within Reserve No. 2 Glenbourn Drive, Tawonga South for a 
three-year period. 
Closing: Wednesday, 12 May 2021

Future use of approximately 10,300 sq. metres of land forming part 
of the reserve at the corner of Ropers Road, Cottrells Lane and 
Loudens Lane for a three-year period. 
Closing: Wednesday, 12 May 2021 

Learn more or submit an EOI at: www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au/council/
community-consultation/public-notices.


